
 

 

 

 

July 27, 2018 

 

Wenjia Zhou 

Department of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science 

Northwestern University 

Evanston Campus 

 

Dear Wenjia, 

 

Congratulations!  I am happy to inform you that you have been awarded a Terminal Year 

Fellowship for 1 quarter during the 2018-2019 academic year.  Funding will be provided from an 

endowment fund.  The fellowship consists of a contribution of $2,683/month toward your 

stipend and will cover TGS 500 tuition registration ($4,510/quarter). 

 

Given that this is a terminal year fellowship, we expect you to graduate no later than June 2019.  

As such, the fellowship can only be used in Fall 2018, Winter 2019 or Spring 2019, but not 

beyond. 

 

Later this year we will ask you to write a paragraph about your research which the Office of 

Alumni Relations and Development will forward to the donor of the endowed fellowship so that 

the donor is kept aware of how their funds were spent. 

 

We wish you success with your dissertation research! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Linda J. Broadbelt 

Associate Dean 

 

Cc:  Alan Sahakian 

 Bryan Pardo 

 Manijeh Razeghi 

 Janice Perry 


